
1. We are still accepting donations for the Refugees.  Please stop by the Social Justice Table to see what is needed.  
Thank you. 

2. The Winter Wonderland Potluck will take place on Sunday, January 22nd after the second service.  Check your 
favorite soup, casserole, or bread recipe for warmth and comfort in mid winter and bring your yumminess to share with 
all.  Your offering to our community pot luck should feed 8 to 10 people. 
Please remember, there are those who have food restriction/allergies, so please label your food to help everyone make 
good and safe choices. 
If your last name begins with:  A to G  Bread/Chips/Snacks 
       H to N Main dish 
       O to S  Side dish/salad 
       T to Z  Dessert 
Let’s celebrate the wonder of the winter season and the great community we share!  Be sure to plan to join us on 
JANYARY 22nd at 12:45 pm!  Helping hands to wash dishes and tables afterwards are always welcome! 
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3. The UUCS Concerts in the Sanctuary present, The Songs of Civil Disobedience and Hope, Saturday January 28th at 
7pm. Come join us as we gather together in peaceful protest through music and song. Following in the footsteps of 
legendary songwriters and community activists like Woody Guthrie, Pete Seeger, Peter Paul and Mary, and Bob Dylan, 
the Civil Disobedients invite the audience to sing along as well as listen to songs and stories about community issues 
from the environment to war to race relations. The Civil Disobedients formed in 2013 with a vision of bringing people 
together in community through music to raise money and awareness about community issues.  Tickets are not required 
but there is a suggested donation of $8 to $10 at the door. Proceeds will go to benefit the NAACP of Salem and the 
UUCS Music Fund. 

4. Religious Exploration is in need of four to six people to teach a preschool/first grade class beginning January 29th, 
during second service.  Curriculum and classroom preparations are provided.  Please let me know if you can help so that 
we can make this class possible. Thank you!  


